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ADVISORY 
U.S. DISTRICT COURT FOR THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF FLORIDA 

 
 
 Any attorneys who need to bring a cell phone, laptop, or electronic equipment of any 
kind into the Courthouse must email Catherine_Wade@flsd.uscourts.gov no later than one week 
prior to the hearing date. Please ensure that the email contains the name of the attorney(s) and the 
type of electronic equipment they will be bringing into the Courthouse. If the US Marshals 
Service does not receive this information in advance of the hearing, the attorney(s) will not be 
permitted to enter the Courthouse with their equipment. [Attorneys who are members of The 
Florida Bar are permitted to bring electronic equipment into the Courthouse upon presentation of 
their Florida Bar card.] Please note, members of the public, including non-attorney parties, 
are not permitted to bring in electronic equipment of any kind absent a Court order.  
 
 Please see the Southern District of Florida's policy regarding Prohibited Electronic Devices which 
can be downloaded at  https://www.flsd.uscourts.gov/prohibited-electronic-devices. 

  
Please see and plan to abide by the Southern District of Florida’s requirements regarding public 
access in light of COVID-19 which can be found on the court’s website:  
https://www.flsd.uscourts.gov.  
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